
 

 

Delayed publication of the Annual Report for 2024 

Oslo, 6 May 2025 

Hynion AS (the "Company") informs that the publication of its Annual Report for 2024 will be delayed. 

The process of finalising the Annual Report and completing the audit is ongoing, but the Company will 

not be able to publish the Annual Report by the 30 May deadline. 

The Company expects that the Annual Report will be published no later than 27 June 2025. 

For more information contact:  

Slavica Djuric, CEO Hynion AS  

Phone: +46 73 072 60 76  

Email: sd@hynion.com  

About Hynion  

Hynion builds, owns and operates hydrogen refueling stations in and around the largest cities in 

Scandinavia. The company offers hydrogen refueling stations based on its own technology and decades 

of experience for turnkey establishment and operation by interested actors or within the framework of 

collaborations or co-ownership. The company's management also has extensive experience in 

establishing and running start-ups in hydrogen technology and renewable energy. www.hynion.com  
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